
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 30, 2024 

 

  

InvestNH Municipal Planning & Zoning Grant Program 

c/o NH Housing 

32 Constitution Dr 

Bedford, NH 03110 

  

Subject: Planning Board Support – Canterbury InvestNH HOP 2.0 application 

  

Dear Members of the HOP Program Steering Committee: 

  

At the September 24, 2024, regular meeting of the Canterbury Planning Board, the members present 

voted unanimously in support for the Town’s InvestNH Municipal Planning & Zoning Grant Program HOP 

2.0 application. The application seeks to continue to support updates to the Town’s housing related 

zoning and land use regulations as a continuation of the effort supported by our initial HOP grant. 

  

We look forward to continuing the public engagement process related to housing issues and continuing 

to work on housing related zoning and regulation changes as we seek to implement the 

recommendations in the Canterbury Plan for Tomorrow. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Greg Meeh, Planning Board Chair 

 

 


